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Belmonte, Juan

From: Mark Lowenthal <mslowenthal@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 11:44 AM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Integrated Energy Plan Feedback

Dear BPU Members, 

New Jersey can and should be a global leader in addressing our climate emergency. Instead, I am alarmed by 
the findings presented in the Integrated Energy Plan. I demand you take all steps to address these critical 
structural deficiencies before finalizing the IEP and EMP. Improvements to the IEP should include: 

 any modeling scenarios that cut NJ's emissions 45% before 2030 as recommended by IPCC 2018 report 
 modeling for a goal of carbon-free energy for New Jersey 
 modeling for immediate moratorium on any new fossil fuel infrastructure 
 front loading emission reductions to have the most significant impact on our climate emergency 
 accurately estimating the global warming potential of short-lived climate pollutants like methane and 

black carbon  
 counting social costs of continued reliance and use of fossil fuels 
 flexibility to use the best of some plans now and others later 
 valuing meaningful public input 
 consideration of potential impact of future regulatory and technological changes  
 any mechanisms or recommendations of how to decrease fossil fuel use 

 
Thank you for considering my concerns. 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Lowenthal 
Maplewood, NJ 
  
 
 
 
--  
Mark S. Lowenthal, Psy.D. 
One Lenox Place 
Maplewood, NJ 07040 
(973)763-2777 
NJ Lic. #2760 
www.MarkLowenthal.com 
 
Check out my book  
SMART PARENTING FOR SMART KIDS: NURTURING YOUR CHILD'S TRUE POTENTIAL 
(Jossey-Bass/Wiley) 
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This email communication may contain private, confidential, or legally privileged information intended for the sole use 
of the designated and/or duly authorized recipients(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received this email 
in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and permanently delete all copies of this email including all 
attachments without reading them. If you are the intended recipient, secure the contents in a manner that conforms to 
all applicable state and/or federal requirements related to privacy and confidentiality of such information. 
  
A special note for families: Although we take every care to keep email correspondence private, please know that no 
electronic correspondence is 100% secure. You should use email for scheduling purposes only. To discuss private 
information, please call (973) 763-2777. 
  


